
 
THE AMERICAN LEGION 
JAKE M. POLLER POST NO. 122, INC. 
DEPARTMENT OF GEORGIA 

 

August 6, 2018 

 
 
 

To Whom it may concern: 

On behalf of American Legion Post 122, Cairo, Georgia 
and it's 200 plus members, I wish to communicate our 
strong and continued support for The Popes Museum 
Preservation, Inc. 

This noble and worthy effort, spearheaded by it's Executive 
Director, Michelle Dean, deserves the recognition and 
respect that is due for not just a community but a national treasure. As a Chartered 
Member of the largest Veteran Service Organization in The United States, we are 
proud of what this house and grounds symbolize for honored American Military 
and civilian patriots. 

Any contributions or financial support you might offer for the efforts of Popes 
Museum Preservation would be appreciated. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 R. Tom Brown 
R. Tom Brown 
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